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Meeting Highlights

JUNE– CONVENTION MONTH

June 26 ................................................... Acaciawood School Kids

June 30 (Friday) ................ Evan’s Birthday and “Transition” Dinner

Anaheim Convention Center, 6:00 PM

JULY– LITERACY MONTH

July 4 (Tuesday) ................................................ Independence Day!

July 10 ................... Guest Speakers on Grief & Tribute to a Son Lost

                                                                   to the Cause for Freedom

July 14 (Friday) .....................  Fundraising Tour: Convention Center

12 noon SHARP! $25.00/pp; sign up with Walt Plegel

July 17 ....................... Guest Speaker on Youth Leadership Anaheim

Gosh, only one more meeting at the podium, Evan. You’ve

done a fine job as our president, and we’re all looking

forward to extending our thank you’s even further on Friday,

June 30th.

And speaking of extensions, in honor of our song-meister,

Norm Buben, here is the unsung 3rd verse of The Happy

Wanderer:

Oh, may I go awandering,

Until the day I die,

Oh, may I always laugh and sing

Beneath God’s clear blue sky.

Most of us were looking forward to our guest speaker this

past week, and we certainly weren’t disappointed! As Executive

Director of the Tiger Woods Learning Center, Katherine Bihr,

EdD, gave an excellent talk on how the Center got its start and

the excellent academic enrichment programs it offers to the 5th/

6th grade kids in Anaheim. Open since January of this year, the

goal of the Center is to provide an

authentic learning experience that

focuses on the kids’

interests, be it the film and

video industry,

engineering, forensic

science, you name it.

Tutors, virtual mendors,

300+ computers, and

volunteers are onsite to offer

training and support.

Counselors are also

available to help them in

obtaining college scholarships if they so desire.

And, what would a Tiger Woods Learning Center be without

golf!? Not only do they teach the basic motor skills that will enable

the kids to become good at the sport, but they instill the proper

etiquette required to play on an official course, be it a putting

Congratulations to Marcy who, along with her fiance,

has opened their own catering business.

(Ever notice how much nicer Vic’s smile is when his arm

is around a pretty lady?)

green or an 18-hole country club.

Our fundraising tour of the Convention Center on July 14th is

filling up fast, so if you’d like to attend, call Walt Plegel soon.

A big thank you to Ruben Acevedo for sponsoring Carla Moore

as a new member. She is manager of the new branch of Banco

Popular, which will open on Disneyland Drive next month.

Last, but certainly not least, Harris Done and his crew are

offering another Dental Clinic this Saturday at the Anaheim Boys

& Girls Club at 8:00 am. Call either Harris’ office or Mike Baker for

the address.
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Rotary’s
Four-Way Test

of the things we think, say or do:

Is it the TRUTH?

Is it FAIR to all concerned?

Will it BUILD GOODWILL
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?

Will it be BENEFICIAL
to all concerned?
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Anaheim Rotary
Info-Line

Evan Goldschlag

2005-06 President

More on 2006

RI Convention

in Copenhagen,

Denmark

Yes, it was a GREAT convention and we all look forward to it

coming to Salt Lake City next year and Los Angeles in 2008!

Happy / Sad Bucks

Keep in mind, this is a quote:

“I’m not too dumb for this job!”

AYUDA is getting

a new dental trailer,

thanks to Anaheim

Rotary!

I passed the

Sensory Training

Test! Ask me for

details.
My son’s going to

North Carolina to

play baseball!

I take it back . . .

the tax standard is

not going up!


